
From: PUC  
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 5:06 PM 
To:  
Subject: HP24-001 
 
 
Ms. Collins, 
  
Thank you for your message regarding the South Dakota Public Utilities 
Commission’s work. 
  
SCS Carbon Transport LLC filed a siting permit request with the commission on 
Nov. 19, 2024, resulting in the opening of docket HP24-001. This Pipeline Siting 
Information Guide, posted on the PUC’s website home page and in this docket, 
explains the commission’s processing of this type of docket. Informal comments 
such as yours are reviewed and considered by the PUC commissioners and staff 
and are posted under Comments and Responses in the publicly available docket. 
  
You are encouraged to follow along as more information is received and posted in 
this docket by the parties involved. The commission will hold public input 
meetings along the route and here is a link to the Commission’s Order with this 
information, posted in the docket.  You will want to attend one of these meetings 
to seek answers to your questions. Meanwhile, you may reach out directly to ask 
your questions of the applicant via contacts they provided in their filed 
Application, pages 9-10 (22-23 in electronic posting), titled: “1.6 Individuals 
Authorized to Receive Communications,” also available via the docket’s Service 
List.  
  
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission Staff 
PUC.sd.gov 
 




